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Clackamas County’s Drive to Zero campaign focuses on reducing injuries and fatalities 
on our roadways. Our goal is zero fatal and serious injury crashes on all roads in 
Clackamas County by 2035.

Our Drive to Zero Safety Action Plan will identify strategies to reach this goal. But we 
cannot do it without YOUR help.  Transportation safety depends on everyone who 
drives, walks, bikes, or rides in a car or bus. Please join us in ensuring safe travels for 
everyone in Clackamas County!

Email: DrivetoZero@clackamas.us

Transportation Engineering/Traffic Safety
Development Services Building (DSB)
150 Beavercreek Road, 3rd Floor
Oregon City, OR 97045
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Safety data analysis

Develop action plan framework
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Final action plan

Fewer deaths and injuries

PUBLIC MEETING

PUBLIC MEETING

How many traffic 
deaths are acceptable 
in your family? 

We can get to 
zero!

EVERY YEAR IN 
CLACKAMAS COUNTY, 

OVER 130 PEOPLE 
ARE KILLED OR 

SERIOUSLY INJURED IN 
TRAFFIC CRASHES. 

clackamas.us/drivetozero/


